BIRNEY IMES, Jr.
Manager
THE COMMERCIAL DISPATCH STATION

STUDIOS GILMER HOTEL, COLUMBUS, MISS.
November 23, 1940

~ ¥r. J. W. Brauner

17 Spring Stteet

Williemsville, N. Y.

Dear lr. Breuner:

We thank you for your nice letter telling of our
reception| which we will acknowledge on one of our
future DX programs.,

For your ﬁnformation, we have a frequency test the
first Thursday in each month.

Wishing you and all DX fens the best of luck we are,

Very truly yours,
WCBI

Birney Ipeés, Jr.

Manager

BI:BF



